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Thursday 12" December 2013

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 5/6 Christmas Party

Years 5 and 6 will be celebrating the end of term with a Christmas party on the afternoon of Friday
20" December 2013.

Children are invited to bring in a small party snack for themselves, they will have eaten lunch only
an hour or so before and therefore do not need anything too substantial. Children should also
bring party clothes to change into, school rules still apply however, so no strappy sandals, high

heels, make-up or jewellery.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely

Mr Robertson Miss Miller Mrs Reynolds
Year 6 Teacher Year 5 Teacher Head Teacher
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